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On May 31, 2023, patients with a MyChart
account® will be enrolled in paperless
billing and will no longer receive billing
communications in the mail.

Not sure if paperless is for you?

No problem. After May 31, 2023, log in to MyChart,
go to Billing Summary and click the cancel
paperless billing hyperlink at the bottom of the
screen.

What is paperless billing?

Paperless billing means instead of receiving billing
communications in the mail, an electronic version will
be visible in your MyChart account under the Billing
Summary.

For help with MyChart billing features, please contact
our MyChart support line at 320-240-7897
Monday-Friday between 8 a.m. — 4:30 p.m.

* Patients who do not have a MyChart account will not be
Impacted.



